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     Bulletin 

D-00-00-0 

Date:   March 17, 2021 

 

Bulletin:  All Dealers and Tag and Title Business   

 

From:  Business Licensing and Driver Instructional Services 

 

Subject:  Excise Tax Credit for Plug-In Electric and Fuel Cell Vehicles 
 

 

As a reminder, the $6 million funding authorized by the Maryland Clean Cars Act 

of 2019 (HB 1246) as an excise tax credit for both plug-in electric vehicles and 

fuel cell vehicles for Fiscal Year 2020 (July 1, 2019 – June 30, 2020) has been 

depleted. Currently, no funding has been authorized beyond the $6 million for 

Fiscal Year 2020.  
 

You must alert your customers to this information prior to the purchase of a plug-

in electric vehicle or a fuel cell vehicle.  
 

If you have additional questions, please contact the MDOT MVA Refund unit at 

410-787-2947 or MVARefund@mdot.maryland.gov 
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